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27 August, 2022
Update on COVID-19 Vigilance Measures
Dear Members,

Pursuant to the Governnment’s announcemnet, because of the gradual deterioration of recent epidemic situation,
some of the precautionary measures will be strengthened with effecct from tomorrow, i.e. 28 August, 2022. The
Club will launch the following measures until further notice. The detailed measures are as belows:

1. Restaurants : Before entering the Chinese Restaurant or Verbena Café to attend the banquet, each member
and guest must present their individual photos* showing the Rapid Antigen Test (RAT) kit with negative result
(on which the relevant member’s or guest’s name as well as the date and time of taking the RAT are marked) of
a test conducted within the preceding 24 hours. Or a PCR test negative result obtained within 48 hours before
the visit can be presented as an alternative.

2.  Members and guests with “Blue Code” of “Vaccine Pass” is allow to enter the Club.
3.  Group gatherings of more than 4 persons in public places remains prohibited.

Other vigilance measures implemented previously are still in place, including temperature screening, mandatory
scanning of “LeavHomeSafe” venue QR code and “Vaccine Pass”, and pro-actively showing the scanning record,
vaccination record, COVID-19 Vaccination Medical Exemption Certificate, recovery record and Provisional Vaccine
Pass to the staff members of the Club for record while entering the Club or other selected premises. In addition,
wearing of face masks at all times (except when eating or drinking) and maintaining social distancing at least 1.5
metre apart from others are also required.

The Club will continue to closely monitor the epidemic situation and review the various measures as required.

The Management has been directed to enforce all precautionary measures strictly and to take necessary disciplinary
measures against non-compliance. Any member found not to be abiding by these restrictions that are for the benefit
of our members and staff, will be called to the General Committee for review. We do apologize for any
inconvenience these precautionary measures and/or use of the facilities.

*  Please save the photo in your mobile phone for checking by the staff members of the Club before entering the
relevant facilities. For epidemic prevention reasons, there is no need to present the testing kit. To avoid the
consequences of a positive case, the RAT should not be conducted on the premises.

For further eqnuiries, please feel free to contact us at 2397 4311. Thank you for your understanding and continued

support.
Yours sincerely,

The Club Management
Yau Yat Chuen Garden City Club

7 Cassia Road, Yau Yat Chuen, Kowloon, Hong Kong. F#LEEX —NEHEES L3R
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